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Hello Simmie, 
   

  

We hope you're settling in well to life at St Mary's, this is the first edition of your 
Student Newsletter - Keeping you up to date on the latest news, events, and any 
actions you may need to take as part of your Student journey. 
  

The Student Newsletter is sent to your student email every other Wednesday 
afternoon. If you have any questions please email ourfuture@stmarys.ac.uk. 
   

  

 

   

  

Loggin in to Moodle 
   

  

   

 

Moodle is the University’s online learning environment, 
where you’ll find module information, access resources, 
and submit assignments.  
  

All you need to log in is access to the internet and your 
St Mary's REGNUM (the six, or seven-digit number 
given to you upon registration) and password 

  

If you're experiencing any issues accessing Moodle 
please please contact the IT Service Desk. 

• Telephone: 0208 240 4061 

• Email: helpdesk@stmarys.ac.uk 

Further information is available here.  
   

  

 

   

  

Action needed: Are you in?  
   

  

You and your wellbeing are of the utmost importance, 
and attendance plays a key part. We know that a dip in 
attendance could be a sign that you may be 
experiencing problems and can help us to support 
you – whether that is timetable clashes, an overload of 
work, or personal situations which can make 
attendance difficult. 
  

 

   

mailto:ourfuture@stmarys.ac.uk
https://www.stmarys.ac.uk/announcements/2022/07/moodle-log-in


Card readers are located in every lecture room - tap the 
card reader with your student ID card each time you 
enter a lecture room. You can tap in up to 30 min 
before and up to 60 mins after the start of class. 
  

Click here to find out more. 
   

  

 

   

  

Celebrating Black History Month 
   

  

   

 

The Staff and Student BAME Networks, alongside the 
UK:ME Society, have partnered to create some 
incredible events for students and staff to participate in. 
  

Recognising the need to celebrate the history and 
contributions of our Black students and staff beyond 
the month of October, we'll be hosting other 
events from November onwards. 
  

Visit our dedicated webpage for more info.  
   

  

 

   

  

Have you got a Student Club Membership? 
   

  

Joining a university sports club is the highlight of many 
students’ experiences. It can be a fantastic way to 
integrate into university life, meet new people, try a 
new sport or simply stay active!   
  

Our student sports clubs are all unique in their own way, 
however, your club membership includes access to all of 
the below for just £185, or less than £6 a week. 
  

Head over to Sport St Mary's to find out more. 
  

 

   

 

  

 

   

  

Reminder to complete induction modules 
   

  

   

 

To help you understand our University culture and the 
behaviours we expect our students and staff to follow, 
all students must complete a set of e-induction 
modules. 
  

In addition to induction, our Report and Support tool 
provides advice and allows you to disclose unwelcoming 
behaviours such as bullying, harassment, sexual 
misconduct, or a hate crime.  
  

Click here to complete your induction modules 
   

  

 

Your Chance to Win! 

St Mary's University students can win one of 10 x £1,000 awards, generously provided by 

Santander Universities, to enhance their student experience. Click here to find out more! 
   

  

 

   

  

 
 

 
 
 

https://www.stmarys.ac.uk/announcements/2022/10/engaging-with-your-studies
https://www.stmarys.ac.uk/equality/get-involved/black-history-month-at-st-marys.aspx
https://www.stmarys.ac.uk/student-life/sport/club-membership.aspx
https://www.stmarys.ac.uk/report/support.aspx
https://mymodules.stmarys.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=33654
https://www.stmarys.ac.uk/announcements/2022/09/want-to-win-1000-pounds


Dates for your diary 
   

  

   

 

October 2022  

• 12 & 13 - Race Equality Charter Focus Groups 

• 14 - Black History Month - Poetry event 
• 18 - Black History Month - Rep your Flag 

  

November 2022  

• 1 - Black History Month - Black Tie Gala 

  

Information about these campaigns will be shared on the 
Student Union and St Mary's University social media channels 

  
   

  

 

St Mary's University 2021 
Click here to unsubscribe or to change your Subscription Preferences.  

   

  

Click here to view this email in your browser. 
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